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24th March 2016 

Thu 24th Mar Last Day of Term 1 Dismissal 2.30 pm 

Mon 11th Apr Start of Term 2 

Thu 14th Apr Parents & Friends Meeting  

Wed 20th Apr School Council Meeting 

Fri 22nd Apr School ANZAC Ceremony 

Yr 3-6 Cross Country 

Mon 25th Apr ANZAC Day 

Thu 28th - Fri 29th Apr Bunyip Camp P-2 

DIARY DATES   

 

  Leigh McLaren 

     Principal 
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NEWSLETTER 

Principal:  Leigh McLaren  School Council President: James Watson 

 
 

 

 

 

 

It is hard to believe that one quarter of the year is finished already.  It 
has been a busy term, but as always we have enjoyed great support 
from the entire school community.   This sense of community is one of 
the agreed values of the school and is one that is very special here at 
Wallington.  One School One Purpose – providing the best education 
possible for our children. 
 

ANZAC Day Service  
We will once again, be commemorating Anzac Day at 
Wallington Primary School.  This is a special event for 
the school on Friday, 22nd April.  In my time at 
Wallington we have never done this.   The student leaders will lead the 
students through the ceremony.  We have a very special presentation 
to be made to the school at this ceremony.   
 

The School will be also marching in the Barwon Heads Anzac Parade 
on Monday 25th April.  One of our school leaders will be chosen to 
read a poem at this ceremony.  Any student in Grades 4, 5 , 6 are invit-
ed to march with the school.  A note will be going home early next 
term. 
 

School Council  
Last night was the first meeting of the new school council.   
The Parent Representatives for 2016 are: 
• James Watson - President 
• Kellie Tobin - Vice President 
• Dave Evans  
• Michelle Hughes 
• Kerri Wrench 
 Tracey Frigo 
 A member of the Parents and 

Friends Group also hold a place on 
the council. 

 

I thank these parents for giving up their time to be part of the school’s 
decision making process.  As a parent, this is one way that you can 
have input into the school’s direction.   
 
The Annual Report was presented.  Copies are available from the 
office and will be able to be downloaded from the website on Friday. 
 

The Car park  
This is a reminder to everyone that children cannot go into the 
car park unless accompanied by an adult. Adults are asked to 
come over to the front of the school and collect their children 
rather than having the children come over to the car.  
 

Schools Golf Tournament 
Yesterday some students from Grade 5 and 6 
competed in the Geelong Schools Golf Tourna-
ment.  It was a terrific day for golf and the stu-
dents really enjoyed them selves.   Our repre-
sentatives were: 
Hugh Jack    Harriet  Maddie    
Luke Zac   Joel   Gemma 
All students shot a Personal Best on the day.  A great achieve-
ment! 
 

Congratulations to Harriet who won the day with a 59 for 9 
holes.  Harriet will now go on to the next level later in the 
year. 
 

Lost Property 
Please check the lost property – this has 
filled up again.  Any unclaimed items eg 
lunch boxes, water bottles will be donated 
to charity or thrown out if not claimed by 
the end of the term. 

Winner of  

Jurassic  

Creatures  

Family Pass  
 

We are please to an-

nounce the winner of the 

family pass worth $105 to 

Jurassic Creatures is  the 

Laura.  Congratulations! 


